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There is a new Equestrian Newsletter for Term 3 which can be found in the front office. If 

you want to receive this regularly I can email it to you if you email me at 

teenbean1@westnet.com.au. Please check the upcoming events as there are many 

coming up in September with entries closing in August. Please note that Camden 

Interschool is required to be a school entry and therefore individual entries need to be 

placed with entry fee cheques and signed indemnity forms in the equestrian box in 

Administration by 22nd August. 

Happy Riding! 

 


